
 
 
 
Dear Neighbor, 

  

Thank you for choosing to purchase and live in a neighborhood that was created to support 

people with disabilities. When Pillar (Apple Patch) was formed, parents worried what would 

happen to their adult children when they could no longer care for them. They now live in a 

loving home in an inclusive neighborhood. I appreciate your warm and loving heart. With 4000 

people with intellectual disabilities in Kentucky waiting for housing, Pillar is expanding to meet 

this desperate need. As part of this we have chosen to not sell the land to a private builder but 

instead build the apartments ourselves to support those with disabilities. We have had to make 

changes to support our special population, including a central entrance that will be staffed around 

the clock, which is why you are receiving this letter. We are also incorporating additional land to 

create a green space park like area and community rooms that can be used for all in the 

neighborhood.  

 

Thank you for helping us create safe housing for those we are honored to serve with disabilities. 

  

Best regards, 

 

Karri Gerdemann, Executive Director 

karri@pillarsupport.org 
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